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From: Douglas Hart <dehart49@comecast.net>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 8:34 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Individual traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage they wish to employ in their foreign
exchange investment activities. Please reject the proposed regulations under RIN 3038-AC61.

Sincerely,

Douglas Hart



